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1. An H-1B nonimmigrant worker is being sought by CGI Technologies & Solutions Inc. 

through the filing of a labor condition application with the Employment and Training 
Administration of the U.S. Department of Labor. 

2. One (1) such worker is being sought. 
3. The worker is being sought in the occupational classification of 15-1252.00 Software 

Developers. 
4. One worker will earn $140,000.00 annually. 
5. The period of employment for which this worker is sought is 6/27/2024 to 5/31/2026. 
6. The employment will occur at 7901 Nature Way, Louisville, KY 40218 and 229 West 

Main Street, Suite 204, Frankfort, KY 40601. 
7. The labor condition application is available for public inspection at the CGI office 

located at 11325 Random Hills Road, Fairfax, VA 22030.  
 
 
 
Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts in the labor condition application 
and/or failure to comply with the terms of the labor condition application may be filed with 
any office of the Wage and Hour Division of the United States Department of Labor. 
 

 


